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Please stop the non stop attacks on your constituents, and please focus on mental 

health. Oregon needs to quit using the county jails as a mental health facility, but 

instead, even with overwhelming opposition, every year you attack law abiding 

citizens because of firearm ownership, which is protected but the US and Oregon 

constitution. Please look at the actual numbers, overdoses, car crashes, medical 

conditions, and medical mistakes for that matter. It appears you truly don’t care for 

your constituents, Oregon has bigger problems than what rights this bill will take 

away from it’s citizens. The financial  burden this bill will bring is taking away from 

areas that need it most. Please join me in opposing SB243. 


